

MICKLEOVER PRIMARY SCHOOL

Vicarage Road, Mickleover, Derby DE3 0EY

Telephone: (01332) 514052

www.mickleover.derby.sch.uk

Headteacher Mrs Lynne Gerver

11th November 2019

Dear Parents.

Thank you.

On Wednesday 4th December West End in Schools are coming in to perform a pantomime for our pupils, following the fantastic workshops we have had from them over the past two years. We will be having two performances of Cinderella for our children, one for the infants at 9.15am and one for the juniors at 10.45am.

The cost of this will be £3.50 per pupil, which I am sure you will agree is a fraction of the cost of paying for your child to go to see a pantomime at a local theatre (where tickets can cost at least £15 before even covering the coach cost for getting there!)

We are really excited to be able to give our children at MPS the opportunity to experience a panto with real actors and hope that you will agree.

If we are unable to get enough contributions to cover the cost of the performances we will have to cancel the pantos, so please help us to make this experience come true for all our children!

Please make sure that you have paid your £3.50 per pupil via SCOPAY by Friday 22nd November 2019.

,		
Mrs Jones Assistant Headteacher		
\$<		
Name of pupil:	Class:	
I have paid £3.50 for my child t	o attend the pantomime on Wednesday 4 th Decem	nber.
Signed:	Date:	











